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Please read through the whole newsletter 
 

  Check out Facebook and Instagram  
for great videos and pictures from B.A.S.E. 

 

Friday June 21: Last day celebration: 15H00-17H30 
• Inflatable game 
• Water balloon activity 
• Baseball game 
• Carnival games 

Snack Activity with Enfant and Co. 
Making mini pizzas and beaver tails 
 
Pickup: PLEASE PICK UP YOUR CHILD(REN) 
AT THE WALKER GATE THE LAST DAY. 
WE WILL ALL BE OUTSIDE 
 
PARENT CORNER:  
IMPORTANT INFORMATION AND REMINDERS  

Statement of Accounts: May/June 2024 
• Statement of accounts for May/June are due by Thursday June 20th paid in FULL 

B.A.S.E. Registration 2024-2025 
• If you haven’t had the opportunity to sign up for B.A.S.E. for the new school year and 

would like to. Please reach by phone or email. B.A.S.E. office is open until Friday June 
28th. 

End of school year wishes: 
What a wonderful year it has been! It’s unbelievable to think the end of another school year is 
here. We’ve journeyed through an incredible year of activities, events, creating memories and 
experiences together. I would like to take this time to say THANK YOU for such an amazing year. 
The support of parents is very much appreciated in partnering with us to develop an extraordinary 
program. We laughed, we sang, we danced, we explored, we created, we grew! I’m grateful to 
have been given an opportunity to spend another year with your child(ren).  
Go now and enjoy your summer. Spend wonderful times together. I can’t wait to see and hear of 
all the amazing things they will do this summer. Have a safe, enjoyable, and restful summer. 
 
           Mr. Marco 



 
 
A Sneak Peek into B.A.S.E. 2024-2025: What’s in development 

 
 B.A.S.E. bakers: all grades 

Starting this school year every week a different group on Fridays enjoys a different 
baking experience. Something we’d like to see continue in the new school year 

 Cooking with Carla  
 Floor Hockey Cycle 2 and Cycle 3 
• Develop Team 
• In-House tournaments 
• Stats 
• Sportsmanship 

Alternating every week Cycle 2 and Cycle 3 will play floor hockey, creating a team, 
competing, developing fair play and sportsmanship leading up to our Edinburgh 
B.A.S.E. Stanley Cup 
 Other in-house sports tournaments to come. 
  

 Robotics 
Bee-Bot junior and Senior spike prime. Programming and building robots. Teaching 
them navigation. 

 


